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                                                                                                     March 2, 2022  
Greetings to all, 
 
   Sending along an update on the Browns.  We are in Florida and have been blessed to work 
a couple of events with incredibly good success.  People are searching for answers as the 
world seems to be out of control.  We were promised that there would be “wars and rumors 
of wars” and we are certainly experiencing that.  We have many Ukrainian friends as I’m 
sure many of you do as well. Keep them in your prayers. 
     I, Bill, just returned from a hurricane disaster mission trip to Louisiana.  Great group of 
volunteers joined us; picture included.  We were missing a couple of folks when the picture 
was taken in front of the LA Cattlemen’s Association offices that we used as our 
headquarters. The group was a pleasure to work with.  We were able to bless several 
families, cleaning up a very large area for a widow from fallen trees and fixing some of her 
fencing as well.  Three other locations needed roof repairs ranging from new steel and in two 
cases building new rafters and strengthening some walls on storage buildings destroyed by 
the hurricanes. FCFI has been blessed by a donation of a tractor with grapple forks to help in 
cleaning up trees.  Also, an ag business in FL.  donated over $8,200.00 worth of generators 
and chain saws.   I’ll have a full report with pictures in the June issue of The Harvest.  God is 
good! 
 

 
 
   We had a special guest for the last 5 days as daughter, Lorri, helped at an event.  As far as 
my health I’m doing much better and have gained back 10 of the 30 lbs. I lost because of my 
cancer treatments.   
      We still have a busy schedule here in FL. before heading to SC. the last of March and the 
Flowertown Festival.  We’re planning to arrive back in NY around April 7th, and I have 
several checkups to see how my body has reacted to the treatments.  We’re believing that 
God has healed.  We do covet your prayers as we serve and get back on our feet.  

                                                                                                            
Partnering with You for Him, 
 


